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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
 
Subject: Online survey for the Regional Assessment 
 
 

Dear Madam, Sir, 
 

I am pleased to share the online survey that is a key component of the Regional Assessment 
identified in the IAI Strategic Plan1 .  
 
Parties may recall that Decision XXIX/16, adopted at the 29th meeting of the Conference of 
the Parties (CoP-29, Videoconference, 2021), directed the Directorate to conduct the Regional 
Assessment with IAI Parties. The information collected during this first Assessment will be 
used to better understand how to serve the needs of Parties, to inform the IAI’s near-term 
priorities, and to help the IAI facilitate collaboration among the Parties. 
 
The IAI Directorate requests that, at a minimum, the IAI Focal Points from each Party complete 
the survey at their earliest convenience but no later than 14 April 2022. Focal Points may 
delegate the survey to someone in their organization and may also share the survey with other 
branches of government, as appropriate, for additional input and information. Focal points are 
encouraged to communicate with members of the Scientific Advisory Committee (SAC) and/or 
from the Science-Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC) from their countries to seek their advice 
on completion of the survey. Once the information from the surveys is compiled, the 
Directorate will host sub-regional virtual listening sessions to follow-up with Focal Points. 
 
The survey may be completed in English or Spanish. Please use the following links to access 
the Regional Assessment survey: 
 
In English: https://corexmsq9pfzmxpxyd76.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9RA1F3L0ZceTzUy  
 
In Spanish: https://corexmsq9pfzmxpxyd76.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cBd3VTlZgEqwQ50 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1 https://www.iai.int/pdf/en/Strategicplan-en.pdf 
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If you have questions or suggestions, please contact Dr. Anna Stewart Ibarra at 
astewart@dir.iai.int. 
 
Thank you for your support of the IAI. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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